
 

 

  

NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS 
 

Due to COVID-19 information and safety concerns, we have decided 

to take precautionary measures to reduce exposure for our 

employees and community members.  The Town of New Whiteland 

will be closing all municipal buildings to the public beginning at 

12:00 Noon on Tuesday, March 17th, 2020 until further notice. 

 

Payments may be made using the drop box to the left of the door on Suite A 

or online through our website www.newwhiteland.in.gov . 

 

Town employees will continue to work during our regular hours.  If you 

have utility, permit/zoning concerns or questions, please contact us at      

317-535-7500 from 7:00 a.m. until 12 Noon and 1:00 to 4:00 p.m. Monday 

thru Friday and follow the prompts to get you to the correct department. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation during this time.  We will have updates on 

our website and Facebook page as we receive them. 

 

http://www.newwhiteland.in.gov/

